
 

 
 

Geneva, 7 March 2014 
 
To the Workers of Ceramica Cleopatra, Suez Egypt. 
 

Greetings and Solidarity from IndustriALL Global Union 
 
 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of IndustriALL Global Union, which represents more than 50 million 
workers in mining, energy and manufacturing industries in some 140 countries. We have been 
informed of your long standing struggle for trade unions rights and respect in the workplace. We are 
appalled to hear of the pressure and intimidation you and your union representatives have faced 
over many months. 
 
We salute your bravery in the face of these continued employer attacks. Please accept our greetings 
and message of solidarity. We fully support your struggle for trade union rights and as well as 
demanding that the employer fully implement the collective agreement and reinstate the trade union 
committee members, we are urging the government of Egypt to intervene and protect workers from 
these outrageous threats as well as fully meet their obligations under ILO Conventions.   
 
 
Yours In Solidarity, 

 
Kemal Ozkan 
Assistant General Secretary 
IndustriALL Global Union 

 
 


